[image: image1.jpg]


Nazarene Christian Academy







   
2001 E. Main St., Crowley, TX  76036

 

 
                     

            817-297-7003 x104; fax 817-297-1509  
April 1, 2019
Dear NCA Parent:

Our Parent-Teacher Fellowship (PTF) is working toward an exciting conclusion to this 2019-2020 school year with upcoming events such as Easter Parties and Field Day.  We want to pave the way for another successful year in 2019/20 – by involving dedicated, talented, creative people like you!

PTF plays a vital role at NCA.  They are the volunteers who organize events like Grandparents Day, field day, and class parties.  The PTF Executive Officers give leadership to PTF events and organize many fundraisers like Raize Craze and monthly “Give Back” nights.  These funds go directly back to the school for events or additional supplies that enrich your child’s education.
The PTF Executive Team needs you.  In what areas has God gifted you – will you use this special gift/talent to support your student’s school?  Would you allow your name to be considered for the PTF Executive ballot?  

We also welcome and encourage your nomination of a fellow parent who you believe would be a great addition to the team.  For more information or questions on the PTF Executive positions, please reach out to them at ptf@fwfnca.org.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Nancy Shonamon

NCA Administrator
Elementary Principal

Please sign and return to the NCA office by Tuesday, April 9th

I, _____________________________, ask that I be considered for the 2019/20 PTF Executive Team as:


President:

Treasurer:  


Secretary:  

Publicity:  

Vice President:  
Fundraiser:  

Room Parent Rep.: 
 
 Hospitality:
I would like to nominate, _______________________________ for the 2019/20 PTF Executive Team:


President:

Treasurer:  


Secretary:  

Publicity:  


Vice President:  
Fundraiser:  

Room Parent Rep.: 
 
 Hospitality:

“Educating for Today and Eternity”

